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A HAPPY AND A PEACEFUL NEW YEAR TO YOU FROM ALL AT VSI

2012 International Volunteering Projects 
Georgia - Info Evening Thursday, 26 January at 6.30 in Irish Aid Volunteer Centre
Long Term Volunteering Vacancy List January 2012
Volunteers needed for Volunteer and College Fairs January and February
VSI European Volunteering and Employment Project 

Teenage Programme News:
Comhlamh Skills in Development Education Course - Tuesdays Jan 31 – March 27th at the Irish Aid Centre, O’Connell Street, Dublin 1
The World’s Your Oyster: 23 February – 3rd May (Thursdays)
Visions of Africa Photographic Exhibition - Calling all photographers - professional and amateur
2012 International Volunteering Projects 
In February 2012 VSI will receive the programmes of International Volunteering Projects from our branches and partners in 60 countries worldwide and they will be posted on our Project Search Engine.   Currently there are 65 projects in 15 countries which are looking for volunteers.
Georgia - Info Evening Thursday, 26 January at 6.30 in Irish Aid Volunteer Centre
Doireann Cooney is a recently returned VSI EVS volunteer who worked in Georgia for 1 year with internally displaced people from the 'frozen conflict' areas of Abkhazia and South Ossietta. She will talk about her experiences in Georgia, about the country, the people, the culture and about the challenges they are facing. If you would like to attend, just email us on info @ vsi.ie 
Long Term Volunteering Vacancy List January 2012
The new SCI vacancy list has over 60 long term volunteer projects in Azerbaijan, Belgium, Croatia, Great Britain, Indonesia, Moldova, Nigeria, Palestine, Russia, Spain, Switzerland, Thailand, Turkey and the USA. Some of the projects are EVS (for 18-30 years) but many of them are open to all volunteers. More details.
Volunteers needed for Volunteer and College Fairs January and February
VSI will have stands at the following Volunteer and College Fairs. Tues 24 Jan- Marino College; Wed 8 Feb -Queens University, Belfast; Thurs 9th Feb - Froebel College, Blackrock; Tues 21st Feb -Church of Ireland College, Rathmines; Thurs 23 Feb –UCD, Dublin.

We are looking for volunteers to help out with the VSI stands on those dates. If you can help get back to Catherine at VSI - info@vsi.ie 

VSI European Volunteering and Employment Project 

Would you like to explore how volunteering can improve employment prospects? 

VSI are currently searching for participants for a European project with partners in the Czech Republic and Finland to learn about this subject, focussing on two groups whose members are often excluded from employment - people with disabilities and people over the age of 50.

You don’t need any experience in the area to take part in this project, just an interest in the subject and a willingness to learn. Participants may be unemployed, students, employed…. 
Three seminars will take place in 2012: 7-11 March in Prague, early September in Helsinki, November in Dublin; participants may take part in one or all three, depending on their interest. Interested? –read more here!
Teenage Programme News:
Brighter Future 2012 

A group of volunteers from the Teenage Program will take part on the "Brighter Future 2012" project. Brighter Futures is a youth arts participation project which allows young people to create and perform a pageant for the St. Patrick’s Festival parade in Dublin. The participants will take part in weekly workshops run by festival artists from February to March. The aim of the workshops is to work together to create a performance for the parade. Participants ranged in age from 12 to 20 years and come from a range of cultural backgrounds. This is a fantastic opportunity for them to work together, to push creative boundaries and to create a living performance art for the St. Patrick’s Festival parade.

Living in Dependence Youth Initiative Project
The project is a youth-led initiative which will see a small group of young people producing a short documentary film on the experiences of young asylum seekers in Ireland. The project has been ongoing since January, and will continue until the end of the year with a public screening. All elements of the project are being managed by members of the Teenage Programme, including a number of young asylum seekers. The project is funded by Léargas through the Youth in Action Programme. Thanks also to the Irish Youth Foundation and the Starbucks Realise Your Potential Grant who provided funds for camera equipment which was recently purchased. 

Comhlamh Skills in Development Education Course - Tuesdays Jan 31 – March 27th at the Irish Aid Centre, O’Connell Street, Dublin 1
This nine week participatory evening course aims to equip participants with the skills and methodologies to work effectively with groups on global development and social justice issues in a friendly, informal group environment. This course is open to anyone with an interest in educating or raising awareness about development and inequality, including but not limited to youth and community workers, and teachers.
Contact: Róisín Boyle Tel: 01-4783490 Email roisin@comhlamh.org 
The World’s Your Oyster: 23 February – 3rd May (Thursdays)
A highly engaging and interactive global awareness course examining issues such as: Climate Change - Social Exclusion - Global Conflict - HIV Aids and Volunteering. Guest facilitators include people from: Trócaire, Concern Ruhama Comhlamh and other major development organisations. Beginning Thursday 23rd February to Thursday 3rd May, 2012 running for 10 consecutive Thursday’s 7pm to 9pm at the Irish Aid Volunteering and Information Centre 27-31 Upper O’Connell Street Dublin 1 Cost of course €50 For further information or to register please contact 

E: eugene@vmminternational.org  T:01 6334421  Post: VMM The Priory, John Street West. Dublin 8
Visions of Africa Photographic Exhibition - Calling all photographers - professional and amateur
We're looking for striking photographs that portray a positive image of Africa. Thirty images will be selected for the annual Vision of Africa exhibition in Kerry as part of national Africa Day celebrations. The latest date for submission of photographs for the exhibition is March 31st 2012.  For further information on the Visions of Africa 2012 exhibition visit www.kade.ie/visionsofafrica
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